
KOTA CHAPTER of NIRC of ICSI cordially invites its students to participate in

Date:01st July’2024

Kota Chapter is inviting its students to participate in Van mahotsav Celebration at 
Kota Chapter office premises. Further you may celebrate the same by planting a 

sapling with your family members in your neighborhoods and send a photo of the 
same to the Kota chapter office at kota@icsi.edu latest by 4.00 PM

Note:
• You may carry your own plants.
• No Participation fees or registration is required.
• For any queries you may write to kota@icsi.edu or call on 07442406456(10Am to 5Pm)

Student 

Month 

July 2024

Warm Regards : Managing Committee of Kota Chapter of NIRC of ICSI

Timing: 05:30PM
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